(Translation).

lonseil d'Enquéte Maritime,
BRUSSELS. 25th October 1930,

Dear Sirs,

The Maritime Investigation Council, at their
neeting held at Antwerp on the 24th inste, have started an
investigation into the circumstances of the loss of the
Belgian steamer nPIGRIS" and-have expressed their wish to
near, attheir next meeting fixed for Thursday, the 6th No-
vember at 3 pﬁm.,‘at.theg“Palaié de Justice", Antwerp,
the surveyors of your Society who have surveyed the above
mentioned vessel in the courserof this»last years
1 shall,therefore, feel much obliged if you
will be good enough to let me know the names and addresses
of these surveyors, in order to enable me to request them,
without delay,to appear pefore the Councile

Awaiting the favour of your reply, 1 am,

Dear Sirs, etce

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
ANTWERF o
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